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St Oswald’s CE Primary School 

Church Road, Aston Juxta Mondrum, Nantwich, Cheshire.  
CW5 6DP 

Telephone : 01270 623826 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Louise McDonough 

admin@stoswald-worl.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

@stoswaldsworleston  

           ‘’Let your light shine’’       Matthew 5:16                                                          

This term we are celebrating Generosity 

     Prayer of the week 
 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for this half term and the way you have used each 
and every one of us.  

As we step into a week off, may it be filled with moments to 
rest, have fun and share your love with others.  

Amen 

              School Diary Dates  
 
October 
20th Break up for half term 
30th Back to School 
 
November 
3rd Times Tables Rock Stars Day 
13th Road Safety Presentation Y6 
16th Odeon R/Y1/Y2 
17th Children In Need Day 
20th Open Day 
21st Odeon KS2 
 
December 
1st Academy photography 
6th Parent Coffee Morning 
12th KS1 Nativity 2pm/6pm 
14th KS2 Carol Concert 6pm 
15th Nursery Christmas crafts/
songs 
15th Open Day 
19th Carol Service at Church 
20th Crewe Lyceum Cinderella 
21st Break up for Christmas 
25th Merry Christmas 

Happy Birthday to you 

Happy birthday to Mrs Robinson, Ellie
-Jade, Will, Gretl and Maddie. 

 We hope you all have a magical day. 

 

Attendance of the week 

Owls 98% 

PTA Disco 

Tuesday’s disco was a huge success as always, I am sure all 
the children who attended all slept really well that night! 

An enormous £258.89 profit was made on the evening. 
Massive thanks as always to our amazing PTA for all their 

hard work organising and running the event. 

Pyjama Fundraising Day 

We have been asked to pass on an enormous thank you from 

Lisa the pyjama lady for the incredibly generous donations 

of both money and pyjamas.  She was incredibly grateful. 
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   Let Your Light Shine, Our Stars of the Week 
 
Mrs McDonough ‘s Star of the Week -  Willow , Noah and Jess for being so helpful 
at parents evening, Nell for fantastic attitude, Dougie for showing resilience and 
Florence for a fabulous attitude 

Owls  -  Oscar for always following the school rules and listening beautifully, also Poppy for her 
super re-telling of the Little Red Hen and using her phonics to write lovely words 

Deers  -  George for always working hard, also Ryan for his excellent maths work 

Hedgehogs  - Edward and Jess for their lovely letter writing in English 

Foxes - Phoebe for her fantastic attitude and effort in all lessons, also Eli for his superb ideas in 
our Geography lessons 

Sports Star of the week - Will, George K, Obi and Eleanor for being shining PE superstars 

Wraparound care star of the week - Amelie for being so helpful and enjoying her time at club 

Christian Value - Generosity 
Owls -  Dottie for always being generous and helping her friends 

Deers -  Aine for being generous with her time and helping to keep the classroom clean and tidy 
 
Hedgehogs - George E and Amelie for being so generous with their time and helping Mrs Ste-
phenson in maths 

Foxes -  Sienna for always being kind and generous to others 

    Top 10 Mathletes of the week 
 Lewis Gretl 

Edward Cara 

Agnes H Joseph M 

Herbie Daniel 

Grace Olivia 
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Mrs McDonough’s Messages 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to everyone who came along to parents evening this week; it was lovely to hear 
from parents how well your children have settled into the new term and I know the teach-
ers thoroughly enjoyed sharing the work and celebrations with you all. If you didn’t manage 
to book in but would like to speak to the class teacher, please get in touch via the school of-
fice or Class DoJo.  

The children had a wonderful time at the disco on Tuesday, and a huge thanks goes out to 
the PTA for organising and decorating the hall, as well as to our resident DJ Hannah Thom-
as! Some videos and pictures will be appearing on Facebook in the next few days!  

Crewe Alexander Football Club 

Crewe Alex Community Coaching team have been in touch with us and offered a half term of 
sessions to inspire and motivate our pupils in not only football, but to develop reading, writ-
ing, maths and leadership skills too! Two coaches will be joining us every Monday from 6th 
November until Christmas to run different sessions with pupils in Year 3-6. They will also be 
offering an after school club for pupils in Years 1-6 on a Monday—booking for this will be 
available during the first week back after half term on a first come basis. 

Sports for All 

If your child has additional needs or is reluctant to take part in sports, there is a ‘Sports 
for All’ event running on Wednesday 1st November from 10am-12pm at South Cheshire Col-
lege. Inclusive non-competitive races and competitions will be taking place to give everyone 
the chance to take part and have fun. If you would like your child to be involved, please 
speak to Mrs Jordan on Monday 30th October to book a place.  

There is also a Year 5/6 gymnastics competition taking place on Wednesday 8th November, 
for both individuals and groups. Mr Milne will be teaching a routine to those that want to 
take part on Tuesday 31st October. 

 

Have a wonderful, restful half term break, and if you need to speak to me or contact me for 
any reason, please don’t hesitate to telephone or email principalstos-
walds@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk. 

Kind Regards,  

Louise McDonough 

KS2 Residential 2024 

As the deadline for deposits on 30th October approaches, please note we will be sending 
School Money reminders on this day. 

If you have any questions or queries, or would like to speak to us in confidence about any 
residential matter, then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you 
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